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Dr. Wanyoike Gichuhi from the department of Obstetrics and Gynaecology,

College of Health Sciences- University of Nairobi attend the congress of the first

Society of Endometriosis and Uterine Disorders (SEUD) in Paris, France.

During the congress, papers on the most recent developments and controversies in

the field of endometriosis and uterine were presented by an international faculty.

Latest science and clinical practice were deliberated upon. Endometriosis is a

complex disease and treatment decisions are multifactorial. Multifactorial current



thinking suggests that individualization of treatment is important for the effective,

life-long management of endometriosis.

The meeting was timely for the doctor as he currently in the process of registering

for PhD in the field of endometriosis.




